
Keeping Children Safe at Tanners Brook Primary School 

 

At Tanners Brook Primary School, safeguarding children is everyone’s 

business.  All our staff receive regular safeguarding training including 

FGM awareness, as well as Prevent duty training from the Government. 

We have 6 Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) who have received 

training in Level 3 Safeguarding.  They share the everchanging 

responsibility for keeping all our children safe: 

 

Head DSL 

Mrs Welch  

Deputy Head 

Advanced safeguarding for DSLs January 2025 

 

 

Deputy DSL 

Miss Wareham 

HLTA inclusion 

Level 3, Southampton City Council, July 2023 

 

 

Deputy DSL 

Mrs Dowse 

Head of School 

Level 3, Southampton City Council, October 2023 

 



Deputy DSL  

Mrs Burnett 

SENCO 

Level 3, Southampton City Council, October 2023 

 

 

 

Deputy DSL  

Mrs Mack  

Deputy Headteacher 

Level 3, Southampton City Council, October 2023 

 

 

 

Deputy DSL  

Mrs Kavaliauskiene 

Early Years Phase Leader 

Level 3, Southampton City Council, October 2023 

 

 

Please feel free to talk to our Designated Safeguarding Leads if you 

have any concerns.  

 

     

 


